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Anniston Runners Club 

Board Meeting 

July 8, 2024 
 

1. Opening and Quorum 

2. Minutes 

3. PRESIDENT’s Report 

4. Financials 

5. NEW Business  

6. OLD Business  

7. Next Meeting date 

8. Adjourn 

 

 

ATTENDEE’S:  Ashley Nash, Janine Moses, Hayley Long, and Freddy Kemp attended in person.  A.J. Long attended as 

a contractor and Michael Boling, as an ARC Member. 

1. Ashley opened the meeting, noting a quorum with majority members in attendance. 

2. Minutes to the June meeting were presented and approved. 

3. PRESIDENT’s Report –  

• Woodstock – (August 3rd) 

o Registration is at an increase compared to this same point in 2023. 

o Sponsors were reviewed, along with the additional sponsorship of CMP and changes with 

the in-kind sponsorship with Pic N Save contributions of water and ice. 

o Volunteer Meeting – the final meeting will be held Jul 11th following Woodstock practice 

run.  NOTE that we have had great participation for marshals this year. 

o Training Runs  - training runs will continue each Thursday night with the cookout on the 

final Thursday night (7/25).  The final three Thursday practices will be followed by the 

annual Remembrance Run on Saturday July 27th 

o Insurance and Permits completed by Ashley. 

o OTHER notes:  

• Weaver police will provide bike ride out in uniform. 

• Remembrance Run details are complete. 

• Shirts and Yard signs are in process 

• Medals have been purchased. 

• Sponsor banner is completed. 

o Advertising plans include: 

• Radio ads are running and the interview on WDNG was completed.  An additional 

interview will be conducted prior to race day. 

• Local and state clubs have received requests for adding Woodstock 5k to running 

club calendars. 
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4. FINANCIALS:  

o Financials were sent prior to the meeting for review and approval by Board members. 

o A vote was held and approved to postpone donations (during summer months) until 

September for the CMP Range Run in October.  Board discussions of planning an informal 

run at McClellan on Labor Day with an emphasis on Veterans.  The donation to CMP Range 

Run will provide race entrance – this would be given away to a veteran at the Labor Day 

informal run (still in discussion). 

 

 
 

 

 

5. NEW BUSINESS:  

• Board Elections are approaching.  We are looking at informal opportunities to start recruiting. 

  

6. OLD BUSINESS:   

• N/A 

 

7. Next Meeting: August 12, 2024 

 

With no additional matters to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.   


